
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
06/06/22 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
RE: Artsfest – Dudley College 
 
As part of our Careers strategy, we are delighted to inform you we have secured places at 
Dudley College for their ‘Artsfest’ event on the 13th of June, and your child has been 
selected to attend.  We will be visiting the Inspired campus as well as Evolve.  The event will 
be linked to Art, Design, Media and Computer games design. 
 
At Inspired the learners will be able to play some of the games that the Computer Games 
Design learners have made, tour the exhibition for Foundation Art and Design and watch a 
Media screening. At Evolve, the learners can tour the exhibition for Art, Photography, 
Graphics and Fashion and then watch a performance or band in the theatre. 
 
Learners will be taken in the school minibus and Beacon Hill Academy Staff will remain with 
learners at all times during the session. Learners will be expected to arrive at school at 8.35 
AM and will need to meet staff in the reception area at that time.  We will be leaving the 
event at 2.30 to arrive back at school at approximately 3 PM.  Learners must wear full 
school uniform for this visit.  
 
Learners will have an opportunity for a break and lunch, therefore will need to bring snacks, 
drink and a packed lunch. 
 
Please complete the Weduc medical form, which can be found in the ‘forms’ section. 
Learners with Asthma will need to have their inhaler with them otherwise they will not be 
allowed on the trip. 
 
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to get in touch with us at 
jbusby@beaconhillacedemy.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr H Mahey 
Assistant Principal 


